
Meeting Between Staff of the Federal Reserve Bank of Minneapolis and a Representative of 
the National American Indian Housing Council 

October 14, 2020 
 

Participants:  James Colombe and Benjamin Horowitz (Federal Reserve Bank of Minneapolis) 
 

           Anthony Walters (National American Indian Housing Council)  
 

Summary:  Staff of the Federal Reserve Bank of Minneapolis met with a representative of the 
National American Indian Housing Council (NAIHC) to discuss the Federal Reserve Board’s 
advance notice of proposed rulemaking (ANPR) on an approach to modernize the regulations 
that implement the Community Reinvestment Act (CRA).  The NAIHC representative discussed 
the potential impact of the CRA ANPR on housing in Indian Country, including the impact on 
the delivery of federal housing programs and the large need for housing investments in tribal 
communities. 


